
 

 

REF: MAU-RSH/MFL-ENG 
 
 
Friday 2nd February 2024 
 

Re: Year 11 GCSE French and GCSE English Language Intervention: 

Monday 12th February and Tuesday 13th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, your child will be sitting their GCSE French and GCSE English 
Language exams in the summer term.  
 
In order to support your child, we will be running intervention sessions during February 
half term on Monday 12th February and Tuesday 13th February.  
 
For GCSE French, the session will take place on Monday 12th February. It will start at 
13:30 and finish at 15:00. 
 
For GCSE English Language, the sessions will take place on Monday 12th February and 
Tuesday 13th February. These sessions will start at 10:00 and finish at 13:00.  
 
These sessions will be for a select number of students and it is strongly recommended 
that students attend in order to support them in achieving the best possible grades. 
 
Students will need to wear full Business Dress or P.E kit and bring their usual equipment. 
Due to the timings, we will not be providing lunch or snacks to students.  
 
We thank you in advance for your support, and if you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Singh or Mrs. Alu at the Academy. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

                                                    
Mr. R. Singh                                                            Mrs. M. Alu 
Curriculum Director of English                                Curriculum Director of MFL 
r.singh@lan.merciantrust.org.uk                            m.alu@lan.merciantrust.org.uk 
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